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Festival Of Velocity 
 

Get the adrenaline going! 

 
 

        
 

 
This newsletter is to help you keep up to date with the latest Norjam Jamboree information. 

Find out more by visiting the website, where previous newsletters can be found. 
If you have any questions, please email the team: admin@norjam.org.uk 

If you are an international Scout or Guide, please email: admininternational@norjam.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       

Staff Update 7 

Things to do 

The Jamboree is only five months 
away now and hopefully you are as 
excited as your Norjam Team!  
 

The second stage of registration 
will be live on the 1st April. 
 
 You will be sent a link to access the 
database and enter all the info 
about yourself and any dependent 
children you are bringing to camp.  
You will also need to enter two 
emergency contacts for each 
person so make sure you have this 
info to hand when you start to 
complete your online registration.  
Please keep the signed forms safe 
and bring them to the Jamboree 
with you, as we need copies of 
these signed forms. 
 

In April we will share the Good 
Camping Guide to help with your 
planning, and let you know a bit 
about the staff subcamp too.   
 

The Staff Handbook will be shared 
with you in June with lots of 
additional information for all staff. 
 

Your Admin Team 

 Things to think about 

Here are the forms that you will need to 
print and use to gather the information 
needed for you to complete the second 
stage of registration online. You must 
remember to bring the signed copy to 
camp with you to hand to the Admin Team 
on arrival: 
 

     1. Adult Registration Pack 
     2. Dependent Child Registration Pack 
 

Top Tip: Keep the forms safe until August. 

Policies to Read... 
To make sure you know all about Norjam, please take time to read: 
 
Smoking and Vaping Policy 
Download the policy 
 
Sexual Health Policy 
Download the policy 
 

 

 

Meet the team 

LATEST FAQs 

Jamie’s Top Tip…  
Keep your money safe and think about using cashless payments 

at the retail outlets (but we will take cash too). 
 

Side Show Fiesta 
 

The activity package for 
dependent children will open 

for bookings mid April. 
Read the Dependent Child 

Policy for info.  Download here 
 

For more FAQs click here 
 
 

It’s always nice to put a face to a name!  
This edition, meet our Director of Retail and Entertainment, Jamie Twell: 

Activity watch 

 
 
 
       
 

Scouting has been part of my life since I was allowed to wear a grey 
jumper and necker as a Beaver, but being part of the team that makes 
Norjam happen is new to me. 
 

The Entertainment and Retail Team will be continuing the carnival 
into the evening and late nights, with spectacular shows and lots of 
entertainment for everyone.  The marketplace will be the place to buy 
foods from around the world and all your Norjam souvenirs.  
Plus try out activities in our Faith, Heritage and International zones. 
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